
Well hopefully some 3 months after the start of this global pandemic, we are seeing the 

light at the end of the tunnel. Restrictions are slowly but steadily being lifted and there 

are signs of normalcy out there. This will be my last message and I would like to send a 

huge thank you to all of you for listening to what I had to say. I didn't realize when I 

started these messages how helpful it would be in dealing with these hard times and 

how well it kept us connected. God puts us where we are for a reason and even if it isn't 

where we want to be or what we want to see, God gives us what we need and our 

church family is one of the greatest gifts. I hope you all continue to stay well and my 

family is looking forward to getting back to Church of the Apostles and seeing you all 

once again.  

Dear God, we may not always understand your wisdom but we know there is nothing 

but goodness in your heart. We see it through the wonder of your creation and beautiful 

friends and family you have blessed us with. We pray in the name of Jesus Christ our 

savior that we can all meet in your house once again and enjoy the love and fellowship 

of our church family. Amen.    

With lots of love and blessings, Chris 


